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We would like to have our statement on the record about the Syringa Valley Development off
 of Cole South.
WE are not against the development. We do feel however, that is it imperative for the traffic
 concern, that the Lake Hazel road and the Orchard street road are first  completed to alleviate
 the already poor traffic flow that exists.  Penalizing the people that live here with heavy
 construction traffic for who knows how many years is not  a fair option.  We need to know
 that the road proposed will be approved by the City, sold to the developer, and completed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely.

Stephen and Bunny Siemers
4851 so Chinook ave
 Boise, Idaho 83709
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